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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Autumn term  

 

Home Learning can be found every week on our School website or here. 

 

Important dates: 

21st October – Flu Vaccinations 

24th October - Y3/4 Tiverton Museum Trip  

24th October – Y5/6 Roman Baths Trip 

31ST October – Secondary School Application DEADLINE 

6th November – Parent forum meeting 2.30pm 

14th November – School Photos – Tempest Photography  

21st November – School Open afternoon for September 2025 Admissions 2-3pm 

W/C 9th December – Vision screening age 4-5 years 

19th December – Christingle Afternoon and evening service 

3rd – 4th April – Y5 Residential to London 

22nd – 25th April – Y6 residential to St Georges House  

1st- 2nd  May -Y4 residential to Rock and Rapid (more info to follow) 

 

 

 

Secondary School Applications – DEADLINE 31.10.24 

Applications for your child to start in year 7 at secondary school in September 2025 opened on 1st 

September 2024 and will close on 31st October 2024. The closing date is looming, if you haven’t yet 

applied for your childs secondary school please do so by the end of this month. Here is the link to 

submit your application; www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline. Any late applications may be at a 

disadvantage, so please make sure you apply on time, to ensure the best chance of your child getting 

into their preferred school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  

 

 

mailto:admin@bishopstawton-primary.org
http://www.bishopstawtonprimary.devon.sch.uk/
https://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/web/home_learning/637478
http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline


   

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 Important Christmas Dates 
28th November PTFA Wreath Making Workshop 

6th December Christmas Fete 

9th December Christmas Shop 

17th December Reception & Year 1 Nativity (Afternoon) 

19th December Christingle (Afternoon & Evening Service) 

  More information to follow... 
 

 

 

 

 

24th October – Y5/6 Roman Baths Trip 

Reminder: The payment for the trip to Bath is due today. Please login to 

Eduspot/SchoolMoney to settle the payment. Please make sure you have 

completed and submitted the online form to capture a daytime emergency 

telephone number and the name of the person picking up your child when we 

return from the trip. We require this information before your child can 

attend the trip, if you need the form link again this was sent out in an 

email today to all year 5 & 6 parents. Thank you if you have already 

completed the form. If your child has free school meals, please make sure you have ordered either a 

ham or cheese roll for the trip, via Eduspot/SchoolMoney. Please make sure you have done this by 

Tuesday 22nd October, otherwise we will assume that you will provide your child with a packed 

lunch from home. If your child is not in receipt of free school meals please provide your child 

with a packed lunch on the day. 

 

 

 

3rd – 4th April – Y5 Residential to London 

Just a reminder to pay the non-refundable deposit of £65 by Thursday 

31st October via Eduspot/SchoolMoney if your child would like to go on the 

London Residential. If the deposit is not paid by the deadline, we will 

assume your child will not be going on the residential. 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

22nd – 25th April – Y6 Residential to St Georges House 

Just a reminder to pay the non-refundable deposit of £60 by Friday 18th 

October via Eduspot/SchoolMoney if your child would like to go to the St 

Georges House Residential. If the deposit is not paid by the deadline, we 

will assume your child will not be going on the residential. 

 

 

Stephen Shied Cross Country – Friday 18th October 

Some of the children attended the Stephen Shield Cross Country today in Torrington. They all did 

very well and represented the school wonderfully. With over 200 children running in each group, we 

had children in our school that placed in the top 10 – well done to all who attended. The children 

should be very proud of themselves! 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations – 21st October 

The Flu Vaccination team will be coming into school on Monday 21st October. Information about this 

was sent out via email and was on the previous newsletter. The form is now closed and those students 

whose parents have consented will receive their flu nasal spray this coming Monday. 

 

Vision screening for children aged 4 to 5 years – W/C 9th December    

We are inviting children aged 4 to 5 years to receive vision screening. This will take place at school 

during the week commencing Monday 9th December. Please see the information sent out by email 

today to those parents with the relevant aged children. There is a detailed information leaflet for 

you to read to explain what vision screening is and what happens if your child is found to have 

reduced vision. You should take time to read this information. If you DO NOT want your child to 

have vision screening, please complete and return the slip provided in the email. Otherwise, we will 

assume you are happy for your child to be screened. 

 

School Photos – Tempest Photography – 14th November 

Tempest Photography will be coming into school to take single and sibling photos. 

 

 

Parking in Mount Pleasant 

If you park in Mount Pleasant for the school run, please could we ask that you are mindful and 

considerate of the residents who live there. Please drive slowly and carefully and be aware that 

children will be crossing the roads, we understand that it is a very busy time during school pick up and 

drop off, but the safety of everyone is paramount. We will be asking our local PCSO to come and do a 

walk around during these times to help ensure the road is being used safely. 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

Afterschool Clubs – Autumn 2 
 

Please note all clubs start the week commencing Monday 11th November - the second week back 

after half term. 

 

Monday The Goal Getters  

(YR1,2&3) 

Netball Club  

(Y5&6) 

Singing Club 

(Y2,3,4,5&6) 

Tuesday Spanish Club  

(Y3,4,5&6) 

  

Wednesday    

Thursday Book Club 

(Y3,4,5&6) 

£3 charge 

  

 

If your child would like to attend any of these clubs please book their space via 

Eduspot/SchoolMoney. Bookings will open next week. 

 

There is a one off £3 charge for the Book Club on Thursdays, this is so your child can keep and take 

home the book that they have been reading in the club. Please pay your £3 via Edupsot/SchoolMoney 

when you book your childs space. 

 

Please note that The Goal Getters finishes at 4.15pm, but ALL other clubs finish promptly at 

4pm. 

 

We also have our chargeable Afterschool Cabin Club available 3.15pm-5.30pm for Reception through 

to year 6, which runs Monday-Thursday - this is bookable via Eduspot/SchoolMoney. 

 

We will send out an email to all parents when bookings are open next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

Free Autism understanding training for parents and carers 
You can attend if your child is on the pathway or has a diagnosis. Please click on the link for further 

information. 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/education-and-families/send-local-offer/about-send-and-the-local-

offer/what-is-send/communication-and-interaction/autism-and-us/ 

 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/education-and-families/send-local-offer/about-send-and-the-local-offer/what-is-send/communication-and-interaction/autism-and-us/
https://www.devon.gov.uk/education-and-families/send-local-offer/about-send-and-the-local-offer/what-is-send/communication-and-interaction/autism-and-us/


   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 

Have a great weekend!  


